
 

 

Financial Project ID: 445144-1 August 2023 

Manatee County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will launch a road improvement project on SR 683  
(US 301) from south of 25th Court East to south of 13th Avenue East. The project spans 7.6 miles 
of roadway and will include milling and resurfacing, widening, improving curbs and gutters, and 
sidewalk  construction to improve safety for both drivers and pedestrians. 
 
Additional work consists of guardrail and drainage improvements, bridge expansion joints, and 
lighting and signalization improvements at seven designated intersections. The project will also 
include improvements to signing and pavement markings. 
 
The project includes a High Friction Surface Treatment (HFST) on the bridge over 1st Street 
(north of the larger 26th Street flyover bridge) on SR 683. The HFST will require a three-day  
period to complete so lane closures will be needed. 
 
Variable message signs and flaggers will keep travelers aware of roadway conditions. Be  
prepared for large construction vehicles in the area and noise from construction equipment. For 
more information please stay tuned to weekly RoadWatch Reports, traffic advisories and FDOT 
social media. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Milling and resurfacing 
• Sidewalk, curb and gutter 
• Guardrail and drainage 
• Signing and pavement markings 
• Bridge expansion joints 
• Lighting and signalization at seven intersections 
• HFST on the bridge over 1st Street 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
  
• Construction will begin August 2023 
• Completion is expected by late fall 2024 
• Total Estimated Cost: $30.2 million 

CONTACT US 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED, VISIT: 
www.swflroads.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

SR 683 (US 301) FROM SOUTH OF 25TH COURT EAST TO SOUTH OF 13TH AVENUE EAST 

BRADENTON, FLORIDA 

Nancy Morgan 
Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 720-6335 
nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

